
 

19 King Orange Avenue South                                               26
th

 April, 2013 

Santa Rosa Heights 

Arima, Trinidad  
 

Many thanks for Attending our Breakfast 

and Diabetes Awareness Dialogue Fundraiser 
 

The Board of Directors of the Bovell Cancer Diabetes Foundation (BCF) would like to 

extend a sincere thank you for your attendance and show of support we received during 

our Breakfast and Diabetes Awareness Dialogue Fundraiser on Saturday 20th April, 

2013.  This event would not have been a success without the generous support you 

provided us.  The event was great fun, with an excellent emcee and healthy, delicious 

food (cassava bread, black pudding, souse, pancakes, buljol, smoke herring, fresh 

orange juice, etc.).  Your participation has helped us raise money that will allow us to 

continue working relentlessly toward stamping out diabetes in Tobago.  It will go 

specifically toward supporting our ‘Life for a Child Project’, which is patterned after the 

International Diabetes Federation's program.  This project meets the immediate needs 

(testing strips, assistance and support for doctors' visits, monitoring and education) of a 

child with diabetes. 

 

Did you know that 100% of BCDF’s total budget goes directly to our projects?  None of 

your money goes to administrative costs, which is all voluntary.  That is why events like 

these are so important to raise much needed funds for BCDF’s mission.     

 

We sincerely hope that this association will be maintained and you will continue to 

support us in our future undertakings.  We truly appreciate your participation and we 

hope to see you at next year’s event! 

 

 

Bovell Cancer Diabetes Foundation (BCDF) 

http://www.bovellcancerdiabetesfoundation.org 

Phone: 868) 667-2576    

E-mail: bovellcancerdiabetesfoundation@gmail.com or 

www.adelia@bovellcancerdiabetesfoundation.org 

 

http://www.bovellcancerdiabetesfoundation.org/
mailto:bovellcancerdiabetesfoundation@gmail.com


Thanks again to each one of you, for your support and generosity; without you none of 

this would have been possible. 

 

Sincerely, 

Bovell Cancer Diabetes Foundation 

 


